
NOTICE OF THE RF,QUEST FOR SITE EXAM APPLICATION 

EARLY NOTICE 

The Barre Water Department has applied to MassDEP for a Request 

for Site Exam application for expanding a public water supply source to 

withdraw up to approximately 0.42 mgd of water from the ground or 

surface water of the Chicopee River Basin, in Barre, MA. The 

location(s) of the withdrawal point(s) islare: 570 South Barre Rd., 

Barre, MA; 257 South Barre Rd., Barre, MA; and Off Oakham Rd, 

Barre MA. 

Written comments on the granting of a MassDEP permit to conduct 

additional testing of the site for a new or  expanded water supply 

withdrawal are to be filed within thirty (30) days of publication of this 

notice in the Environmental Monitor. The written comments are to be 

submitted to the drinking Water Program Section Chief at  the 

MassDEP Central Regional Office; 627 Main St. Worcester MA. 


